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WRITTEN ASSEMBLY QUESTION

FOR ANSWER BY THE MINISTER FOR 
ECONOMY, SCIENCE AND TRANSPORT
ON 09 DECEMBER 2015

Janet Finch-Saunders (Aberconwy): Will the minister clarify how future works to roundabouts on the A55 will affect the Aber Road and the Penmaenmawr Road in Llanfairfechan? (WAQ69532)

Janet Finch-Saunders (Aberconwy): What impact assessment has been undertaken to assess the effect on local businesses of the planned works on the A55 to replace the roundabouts with slipways, with particular regard to Llanfairfechan? (WAQ69533)
Edwina Hart: The scheme is in the early stages of development. The timetable can be seen on our website: http://gov.wales/topics/transport/roads/schemes/a55/a55j15j16/?lang=en. We will investigate what measures could be implemented to mitigate any impacts on local roads and businesses during the construction phases.

